
September 30, 2022 
From President T Jablanski 
Happy Friday Club Presidents, Board Members and Past State Presidents,   
 
We are two weeks away from the deadline to register for our Fall Meeting at the historic 
Publick House in beautiful Sturbridge.  
 
What a day we have planned for you!  
 
Sweaters, Spirits, Speakers and Seeds, Oh My!  
This is going to be a great day packed with information, fun, and federation fellowship.   

• I am attaching the CALL for your convenience. 
• I love a surprise and cannot wait to see all the decorated club pumpkins. The Pumpkin 

Parade pumpkins will also be used as our table centerpieces. Remember you can use 
a fresh or artificial pumpkin. Be sure to use some pearls & petals and make them pretty, 
practical, positive, or purposeful, let your imagination go wild! 

• I am very excited to share a unique fundraiser that doesn't require your funds. 
Curious?  All the details will be at the Fall Meeting.  

• 1898 Society - Show your support by joining the 1898 Society. Applications will be 
available at the Fall Meeting.  Members are encouraged to join each administration and 
we will celebrate together at a Members Only reception held at our Annual Convention. 
Bring your checkbooks.  

• Club Manuals - Didn't get one at Leaders Day?  They will be available at the Fall 
Meeting. There will also be a manual corrections page at the registration table. Be sure 
to get yours. 

• Getting ready for winter? Doing some closet cleaning? You can donate those items to 
your federation SAVERS fundraiser that we do each Fall. Details are in the attached 
SAVERS flyer.  

• Lastly, are you joining us Friday night for the Phantoms by Firelight at Old Sturbridge 
Village? If so, be sure to get your tickets @ osv.org for 5:30 (click on image below).  Let 
me know if you'd like to join us for dinner after. I'll need to know by: October 20 so I 
can make reservations.  

So happy to be doing this work that we do. Hope you find this information helpful.  
As your president, I am filled with a healthy anxiety and humbleness. I want your first state 
meeting with this administration to be successful, supportive and worthy of your time.  
If you have any questions, suggestions or comments, feel free to contact me.  
 
Looking forward to seeing all of you!  
 
Know Your Worth,  
T 
 
T Jablanski 
GFWC Massachusetts President 

https://www.osv.org/event/phantoms-by-firelight-2022/
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